
Weare Heritage Commission 
November 28, 2012 

Final Minutes 
 

Present: Tanya Krajcik, Chair; George Malette, Vice Chair; John Lawton and Betty 
Straw. 
 
Excused: Meg Malette, Secretary. 
 
Minutes: Motion to approve the minutes of September 26, 2012 as amended was made 
by John with a second by Betty, all voted in favor. 
 
The Commission decided not to hold a meeting in December. 
 
Other Business: There was a quick discussion about the Town Wide Survey; we decided 
to discuss the sample Town Wide Survey at our next meeting. 
 
The next meeting is Wednesday, January 23, 2013 at 6:30pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, George Malette 
 
 
 


